
KINDERGARTEN 
HERE WE COME!
Time to Register 
for “Big School”
If your child will be five years old on 
or before September 1, 2023, then 

it’s time to kick off the kindergarten 
experience by getting registered 
with Tuscaloosa City Schools.

Register In-Person at your home school• Kindergarten 
Open for Enrollment for  2023-2024

Register Online 
www.TuscaloosaCitySchools.com/enrollment 



At Tuscaloosa City Schools, we believe kindergarten is one of the most
important steps in your child’s education journey. We provide developmentally 
appropriate learning opportunities to build your child’s social and academic skills. 

GET YOUR CHILD OFF TO THE RIGHT START, MAKE PLANS TO REGISTER.

Kindergarten Open Enrollment for 2023/2024 
Register In-Person at your home school starting March 20th
If you are unsure what school you are zoned for, go to 

www.TuscaloosaCitySchools.com/enrollment.

Register Online • www.TuscaloosaCitySchools.com/enrollment
The following documents are required:

• Child’s proof of birth/birth certificate
• Child’s social security card
• Proof of residence

1. Copy of lease or mortgage in parent’s name
2. Copy of two current utility bills in the parent’s name

• State of Alabama current immunization form (Blue Card)

All documents must show the address of the physical residence 
and name of the parent or custodian. P.O. boxes are not acceptable.

For more information about Tuscaloosa City Schools, 
go to: www.TuscaloosaCitySchools.com or call 205-759-3533.




